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Dear Vice President 

 

This year sees us with a new sponsor Geometry Pr who have very kindly kitted us out in new 

shirts (take a look at a sample on the website www.bathsaracens.co.uk). 

 

It’s been a funny start to the season with a “no-show” from Wootton Bassett and a “half-

show” from Chippenham III’s – both of which we took points from. 

 

The other two league games against Colerne and Devizes unfortunately gave us two losses 

even though we had great team spirit and our newer players showed a lot of promise for the 

coming season.  A few more games together should see us putting in some great 

performances and getting some well deserved points.  Currently we are mid-table with a few 

interesting games to be played before Christmas.  It would be great to see a few of you up on 

the odd Saturday. 

 

We were sad to say goodbye to a few of our more mature players but also welcome some new 

faces, mostly in the form of Bath University students.   

 

The home games before Christmas are: 

 

7 November   – Swindon College II 

28 November – Pewsey Vale 

12 December  – Combe Down II 

 

Please come along and support us and have a few beers after. 

 

On a different note, as I’m sure you are aware Christmas time is soon to be upon us and with 

it comes our biggest fund-raising chance of the year with the Christmas Draw.  This year it is 

to be held on 12 December after our home match against Combe Down (5.30pm at the Sulis 

Club).  Come and join us for the afternoon and give us your support on the touch-line – you 

can pick up your prize personally if you win the raffle!  

 

http://www.bathsaracens.co.uk/


 

 

Please find enclosed five books of five tickets (£1.00 per ticket).  Please try your best to sell 

as many as you can – we really appreciate the help the VPs give us in selling the raffle tickets 

– it is a great source of revenue for our club.  If you require additional tickets please let me 

know.   

 

Any unsold tickets along with monies and stubs to be sent to Rob Garton (address enclosed) 

by Saturday 5 December. 

 

This year’s fixture book is enclosed which also has the tour and club dinner dates for your 

diary. 

 

Many thanks 

 

 

 

Jon Bradley 

Membership and Publicity Secretary 

 

Enc. 

 

 


